EMBASSY OF INDIA
HANOI
58 - 60 Tran Hung Dao, Hanoi
TEL: (+84) 24 3824 4990
FAX: (+84) 24 3824 4998
E-mail: hoc.hanoi@mea.gov.in

AR &I ASIGarard

No. HAN/321/04/2022

The Embassy of India in Hanoi presents its compliments to the Vietnam
National University of Agriculture (VNUA), Hanoi and has the honor to inform
that the Embassy is celebrating the Indian Technical and Economic
Cooperation (ITEC) Day on 15t September 2022 to mark the launch of India’s
ITEC Programme in 1964 for training and capacity building in our partner
countries.

2. The Embassy of India has further honor to appreciate that VNUA has
been instrumental in mobilization and sending a large number of participants
from Vietnam for our ITEC training courses in various institutes of excellence
in India. The Embassy values this support from the University that has
enabled us in strengthening cooperation between India and Vietnam in the field
of skill development.

3. The Embassy of India has the honor to take this opportunity to invite
leaders of the Vietnam National University of Agriculture as well as all ITEC
alumni from the University to join the ITEC Day Celebrations on 15th
September 2022. A tentative programme is enclosed for reference. For
confirmation, Ms. T.T.Tuyet may please be contacted via email

scholarships.hanoi@mea.gov.in or telephone number 024.38244990.

Hanoi, 5 September 2022

Vietnam National University of Agriculture
(Office of Int’l Cooperation)
Hanoi




